
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 

 
 
To:   All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  
From:  WFG Underwriting Department   
Date:  March 8, 2019 
Bulletin No: NY 2019-06 
Subject:   New York City Department of Finance- Real Estate Tax Information System 

Please be advised that the New York City Department of Finance has initiated a new system for real 
estate tax information in the five boroughs of New York City. The New York State Land Title Association 
was informed that this new program for real estate tax information would begin on March 4, 2019. 
 
This was a surprise to everyone. Please be aware that issues with the new system may impact service 
companies doing work in the five boroughs. We have been informed that the Department of Finance is 
working on fixing any problems with the system and we will continue to keep you informed of any new 
information that becomes available. 
 

 

 

 


